
 

VIRGINIA SWIMMING 

COVID-19 GRANT PROGRAM 
In response to the financial impact of the COVID-19 public health emergency on small 
businesses, the Virginia Swimming Board of Directors approved grants to clubs and satellites 
that are not solely serving professional, university, or boarding school athletes.   

To receive a grant, clubs and satellites must have completed the LSC questionnaire emailed on 
March 27th (https://forms.gle/UziT47XQT6PrKpoS9) as well as an application by May 1, 2020.  
Upon completing both of those, the club or satellite will receive $500 plus $2 for each athlete 
registered for 2020 prior to April 1.   

A link to the grant application was emailed to each head coach, club president, and club contact 
on Monday, April 13, 2020.  If your organization did not receive a copy of the email, please 
contact businessoffice@virginiaswimming.org and the link will be sent to you. 

The Virginia Swimming Board of Directors is also investigating the feasibility of offering a 
second round of grants once additional information about the impact of COVID-19 on the 
remainder of the swim year is available. 
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